## NORTHERN MICHIGAN CHRISTIAN SCHOOL

Dear Friend of Northern Michigan Christian School,

Northern Michigan Christian School is excited to announce that this year's annual "Building the Future" Auction will be held on December 2 and it will be in person! I am asking that you consider offering a donation for this special event or a monetary gift to fund this event.

For 112 years, Northern Michigan Christian School has educated God's children by challenging minds, nurturing hearts, and developing gifts for service in God's kingdom. This year the proceeds from our "Building the Future" auction will go to tuition assistance for our families. Northern Michigan Christian School is committed to give every child in our area the opportunity to have a Christian Education.

We need your help. We are asking you to partner with us to achieve the goal of \$125,000 to help children attend Northern Michigan Christian School. Our auction sales bill is filled with many quality items and draws 500 or more people from our community.

We are grateful for all that you do to support Northern Michigan Christian School and our surrounding communities. We know that we would not be where we are today without support like yours. We look forward to contacting you soon and will be asking for your consideration for this special event.

In exchange for your donation, you will receive full color advertising of your donation and business logo on the Auction website, the NMCS website, and via our Facebook advertising for the event. Sponsorship donations will appear on the first page of the website.

Mark your calendar as we would love for you to join us on December 2 for our "Building the Future" Auction. If you have any further questions, please call Superintendent Scott Curell at (231) 825-2492 ext. 3904 or Fundraising Coordinator Diane Eisenga at (231) 825-2492 ext. 3902.

Sincerely,

The NMCS Auction Committee





## **AUCTION DONATION FORM**

Please complete and mail this form directly to NMCS at...

128 S. Martin St. McBain, MI. 49657

...or email deisenga@nmcs.us

Donor Name	
Organization Name	
Mailing Address	
Phone Number	
Email Address	
Please provide a bri	ef description of the item you are donating
Approximately, wha	t is the retail value of this item?
	all Superintendent Scott Curell at (231) 825-2492 ext. 3904 or nator Diane Eisenga at (231) 825-2492 ext. 3902.